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CALL REPORTDocument's Author: Douglas Horne/ARRB Date Created: 01/14/98 The Players Who initiated the 

call? Review Board's representative in the call: Douglas HorneDepartment of the Navy's representative in the 

call: Christopher L. TynesDescription of the Call Date: 01/14/98Subject: Chris Tynes Called Doug Horne About 

ONI ComplianceSummary of the Call:LT Chris Tynes called me today to say that although ONI had previously 

anticipated completing its work under the JFK Act by January 30, 1998, that they had run into a few delays in 

conducting declassification review of the assassination records they hold (author's note: i.e., the defector files 

shown to ARRB staff in April of 1997) because of third agency equities. He said that ONI had scheduled a 

meeting between ONI and these third agencies at ONI, between Feb 2-4, inclusive, in order to conduct 

declassification review of these records. (I told him this was good news, and seemed to me to be real 

progress.) He also told me they were proceeding with the creation of RIFs for the documents, and said he 

knew they had a petty officer working on it.I told LT Tynes that an E-5 at ONI, Petty Officer Abercrombie, who 

had been working with LCDR Pike originally last Spring on JFK matters, had asked for guidance on how to 

prepare RIFs. Last week Jim Goslee and I invited her to a meeting at the ARRB in which we were going to 

answer all of her questions and provide training on how to create RIFs; she called back and cancelled out, 

saying that she "had been told she was no longer working on JFK matters," or words to that effect. She named 

LCDR Glass as the person taking over from her: (301) 713-6612, ext. 244.LT Tynes told me today that his POC 

at ONI was LCDR Glass, and that LCDR Glass worked for LCDR Bastien; he said they are both JAG officers.I 

asked him if he had received our letter of January 8, 1998 to his boss, Lt. Col. Finnie (sent before we heard 

from LCDR Abercrombie about a P.O.C.), requesting that his office facilitate an ARRB-ONI meeting, and he said 

no, so I faxed it to him after our phone call.[Author's note: presumably, Navy General Counsel will set up a 

meeting between ONI and ARRB which will include LCDR Glass. However, if the meeting that Finnie and Tynes 

set up does NOT include Glass, I will contact him anyway and inform him of whom we are meeting with.] 

ENDDon't forget to compose individual Action Item documents for any action items that resulted from the 

call!
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